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Our organizations are very disappointed by the WTO’s decision to change the IP 

framework associated with COVID-19 vaccines.  The existing IP framework has incentivized the 

innovation the world has used to combat this pandemic. We should be supporting, not 

undermining, that framework. 

There is no evidence to support this change. Instead, the evidence establishes that there 

is not a vaccine supply problem.  

A stable and predictable IP framework is crucial to investors, inventors, and others who 

take the necessary risks to bring needed technology innovations to the marketplace. 

The WTO decision undermines this stability and predictability — and the very incentives 

that have produced the groundbreaking developments in vaccines, medicines, and other tools to 

combat the current pandemic. 

 

  

 

  

 

 


